



Office of the Chief

Bill John Baker Principal Chief OP Ch USSCOY OEOGA

S. Joe Crittenden Deputy Principal Chief a. K.G. JEYAY WPA DLOA OESGA

December 6, 2017

Mr. Lucky McCrary, Superintendent Gore Public Schools 1200 North HWY 10 Gore, OK 74435

Dear Mr. McCrary:

The Cherokee Nation has a positive working relationship with the public schools in our area. The Cherokee Nation is satisfied with the educational services and programs provided by the Gore Public Schools. The Gore Public Schools has provided the tribe with a copy of the regulations 34 CFR 222.91-94 pertaining to our rights under the Indian consultation process. We understand our rights and offer this letter as a waiver of the Impact Aid Indian Policies and Procedures requirements for the FY-2019 Impact Aid application year.

If you have any questions or concerns relating to this waiver, please contact Ron Etheridge at 918-453-5153.

Sincerely,

Ron Etheridge

Deputy Executive Director

Kon Etherida

Education Services